
November 19th, 2018 
  
Q&M LLC Type 87 Pre-application Community Meeting Notes 
  
I introduced myself as the owner of the restaurant project planned for 3657 Taraval Street.  I 
indicated that we are currently working to clean out the space and have made improvements 
with the infrastructure.  I let them know that we are replacing the previous damaged floor and 
will be pouring a new concrete floor.  I provided background about my experience in the 
neighborhood operating The Riptide and also discussed the fire that destroyed the business 
that we eventually rebuilt. 
  
A neighbor had asked about the hours of operating and seating at the new restaurant.  I let her 
know that we planned on being open for lunch and dinner and would have a capacity of around 
49 people.  She also asked about the name, and I let her know that we were discussing 
concepts and may tie-in with The Riptide. 
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